
 

 

July 21, 2022 

 

Dear Car Club Council of Central Virginia, 

The Pamplin Historical Park staff and Foundation invite the Car Club Council of Central Virginia members 

to visit the park for free admission on Saturday, September 24, 2022 between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm. This 

CCCCVA Member’s Day would include any individual members of member clubs in good standing with 

the CCCCVA. A member is welcome to bring one additional guest which would amount to a savings of up 

to $15.00 per individual. Participating members will need to use the code #carcouncilhistoryday at the 

park admissions desk and state which CCCCVA member club they are affiliated. 

This special promotion is our way of saying thank you to the CCCCVA for partnering with the Park and 

supporting the Breakthrough Car Show. Many CCCCVA members have expressed that they were not able 

to visit the Park during the Breakthrough Car Show and now you can visit for free on September 24th. 

This is a great opportunity for your club to plan a tour and include other historic sites in the area along 

with unique shopping and dining venues to round out the day. Please don’t hesitate to contact Colin 

Romanick at aromanick@pamplinpark.org for ideas and suggestions concerning potential tour venues or 

more information on the Park and this CCCCVA Member’s Day program.    

One of “Virginia’s Best Places to Visit” according to the Travel Channel, and designated as a National 

Historic Landmark, Pamplin Historical Park & The National Museum of the Civil War Soldier is a 424-acre 

Civil War campus located in Dinwiddie County, Virginia offering a combination of high-tech museums 

and hands-on experiences. The Park has four world-class museums and four antebellum homes. The 

Park is also the site of The Breakthrough Battlefield of April 2, 1865 and America’s premiere 

participatory experience, Civil War Adventure Camp. For more information, please call 804-861-2408 or 

visit www.pamplinpark.org.      

Sincerely, 

 
Jerry “Dez” Desmond 

Executive Director, Pamplin Historical Park          
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